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301 Jackson Street • Richmond, Texas 77469-3108 

COUNTY JUDGE 
Fort Bend County, Texas 

The Honorable KP George (281) 341-8608
County Judge Fax (281) 341-8609 

October 8, 2024 

Mohamed K. Bur, P.E. 
Interim District Engineer  
Houston District 
Texas Department of Transportation  
7600 Washington Avenue 
Houston, Texas 77007-1044 
Mo.bur@txdot.gov 

Re: Public Road Connections for Tiger Run Boulevard at FM 359 on behalf of Lamar Consolidated 
Independent School District- Sponsorship 

Dear Mr. Bur, 

Fort Bend County has received and reviewed a request (letter attached) from Kaluza Inc., for Fort 
Bend County to sponsor a Texas Department of Transportation project on behalf of Lamar 
Consolidated Independent School District at FM 359 for two public road connections for Tiger Run 
Boulevard at FM 359, at no cost to the County. 

The request was approved by Fort Bend County Commissioners Court at their meeting dated 
10/08/2024. We request that a permit for the public road connections be issued with Fort Bend 
County as sponsor for this project. 

If there are any questions or need for additional information, please call Maggie Dalton in our 
Engineering Department at 281-633-7515. 

Sincerely, 

KP George 
Fort Bend County Judge 

Attachments:  Resolution 
Drawing 

cc: Mr. Richard Stolleis, Kaluza Inc rstolleis@kaluzainc.com 
Ms.Denese Laskowoski, TxDOT denese.laskowski@txdot.gov 
File 
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